
Construction Update: Week of January 3, 2022

Para español

The westbound Route 60 Gilman Springs
Rd. off-ramp will be closed next week.
Please drive safely for the remainder of
this holiday weekend.
 
Construction is subject to change. Follow
@60TruckLanes on social media for the
latest project information.

Reminders

Daily westbound Route 60 Gilman Springs Rd. off-
ramp closures are scheduled weekdays, from 5
a.m. – 5 p.m., January 3-7.

Always follow the 55 mph speed limit in our
project area and never drink and drive.

Happy New Year

Happy New Year from the 60 Truck
Lanes project team!

https://conta.cc/3eEeUca


Project Background

The 60 Truck Lanes Project is widening a 4.5-mile section of Route 60 between
Gilman Springs Road and 1.4 miles west of Jack Rabbit Trail through Riverside
County’s Badlands between Moreno Valley and Beaumont. The project lies within
mountainous terrain with a curving alignment and steep grades. The project is
designed to improve safety and reduce traffic congestion. The new lanes are
expected to open in summer 2022.

Neighboring Projects

Caltrans I-10 Tune Up: Caltrans is replacing pavement on I-10 from Beaumont to
Route 111. Follow @Caltrans8 and visit i10TuneUp.com for more information. 

Construction Area

Stay Connected
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